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Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
12225 Wilkins Avenue
Rockville, Maryland 20852

Dear Madam Secretary:

The Town of Hurley respectiully requests intervener status with regard to the proposed pumped storage
facility by Premium Energy Heldings of Walnut, California, for the upper basin of the Ashckan Reservoir.

This project will have a direct impact on the Town of Hurley as the electrical lines wilt run through the
Town and terminate at the storage facility on Hurley Avenue.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Regards,
‘A
John Perry
Supervisor
Town of Hurley
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